
June News          
             

● Library books must be returned by 6/9/2023
Please return borrowed band/chorus shirts.

● The school store shuts down very soon - all items 
sold will be ½ off.

● Fifth graders will take chromebooks to the middle 
school with them. Devices will go home over the 
summer.

  

  Important Dates…
● June 2nd - Grade 5 field trip - Cave of the Winds
● June 5th - Grade 5 track meet - HS Track
● June 6th - 8th - ‘23-24 Kindergarten Screening
● June 9th - Field Day Celebration - BTE Grounds
● June 15th - ½ day student attendance-12:00 dismissal
● June 15th - Grade 4 Fort Niagara-(Parent Pickup at 2:45 pm)
● June 19th Juneteenth - No Student attendance
● June 21st/June 22nd - ½ student attendance-11:15 dismissal
● June 21st - Grade 5 promotion ceremony (9:45am)
● June 22nd - Grade 5 Picnic 

                                    Principal’s Notes

● Car Rider Pro tags will be collected.  These tags will be reissued for the next school year.  Our team will be 
collecting tags on your child’s last transport/pickup day.

● Grade 5 families - Our moving up celebration is quickly approaching.  Please do not ask for younger siblings 
who attend BTE to attend the ceremony.  We want to make sure there is adequate space for parents and 
grandparents.  We are not issuing tickets this year, but must be mindful of space availability.

● Field Day families who entered the volunteer lottery and were chosen, have been contacted by the PTA.  Please 
remember, only those parents working field day events are allowed on the grounds for the safety and security 
of our children.  Volunteers will be required to sign in, and will receive a wristband.

● Please know the ‘23-24 supply lists will be posted on the BTE Website.  Your child will also receive a paper copy 
to go home.

●  The last report card will be mailed home. 
●  Kindergarten Orientation is scheduled for August 30th.  Further information will be forthcoming.
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